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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Volunteer? 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez sez: 
 

Please come to the meeting on Tuesday. 
Seems like a simple enough statement. I 
realize it can be a challenge to get to the 

meetings as much as anyone out there. Here 
is how I have benefited, I get to meet up 
with my flying buddies and talk about 

airplanes before the meeting. Then we talk 
about airplane stuff and where we fly and 
how to make it better, followed by talking 

about airplanes with my buddies. Sometimes 
we get to see cool stuff like last month's 
surprise hovercraft demo. So far our club has 

been a haven from political issues and other 
sources of woe. We talk about airplanes and 
have a good time. Please come to the 

meeting Tuesday. 
  
Hopefully you have kept up to date on the 

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) from 
the FAA. It has been pushed back again 

possibly till February. The AMA website has 
the most current information on it's 
Government Relations page. 

  
We have the opportunity to change the bums 
running the club this month. If you would 

like to be one of them or want different ones 

please come to the meeting on Tuesday. 
  
Vic 

 
 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

November 15, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve October Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until December 20 at the library 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

 

 



CAM Meeting Minutes 
 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
October 18, 2011 
 

Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 
7:06 PM. 
The meeting agenda was approved. 

The September minutes were approved as 
submitted. 
New member applications – Mike 

McGarvey is to join the AMA. 
 

Treasurer’s report – The club balance is 
$1,107.85.  Checks were written for $40 for 
mowing and $13.25 for runway repairs. 

 
Safety report – A sign with the club’s 911 
address is under construction. 

 
Field report – Ideas were discussed for 
redoing the runway.  One idea involves a 20’ 

pad used for take offs; landings would be in 
the turf. 
 

Intro pilot report – None. 
 
Old business:  The E-Fest was attended by 

9 pilots from 3 different fields.  A good time 
was had by all.  The Soaring event is to be a 

joint project with the Wilkes club.  Practice 
will be held at Wilkesboro and the event at 
CAM.  Cam will fund the sanction for the 

contest.  6 Sig Riser kits have been ordered 
for CAM with 5 committed.  If you are 
interested in the 6th kit, contact Vic. 

 
New business:  The idea of having a “learn 
to fly free” flying day was discussed.  Also 

discussed was having an instructor’s day 
once a month.  The former would be to boost 
the membership and the later to improve the 

flying skills of the current membership. 
 
Seth demonstrated a hovercraft he 

constructed from a block of foam and a 

ducted fan motor.  It was a very impressive 

display of a simple solution to a complex 
problem 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:33 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, November 15, 

7:00 pm at the library. 

 

 
I thought this might bring a bigger smile 

than my humor.    John 


